
 

 
 

 

TO THE PARISHIONERS; Always put God first, restore your temple, so that the Lord may 

take pleasure in it and be glorified (Haggai 1:8). After Gods people began working on the temple 

they were blessed, as we see in Haggai 2:18-19, Since the day that the foundation of the Lord's 

temple was laid,... ...from this day on I will bless you. Just as the people in Haggai's day restored 

the temple of God, so must we restore our temple.  
 

Dear Parishioners, we are going to start OUR CHURCH INSIDE RESTORATION WORK in the 

VERY near future and we are asking for your financial support toward this project. Total cost of 

our project is $600,000, we have almost $300,000, and still need to raise another $300,000. If you 

would like to donate to this project, please use one of the RESTORATION FUND envelopes 

located at the entrance of the church.  
 

‘… everyone who was willing and whose heart moved them came and brought an offering to the 

Lord for the work…’ (Exodus 35:21). Restore your temple, Jesus set you free from sin, don't put 

the shackles back on. Don't continue cluttering up, neglecting, and destroying the temple of God. 

Restore it and He will Bless you. As with all donations, we thank you in advance for your 

generosity.– Fr. Sany 
 

SPECIAL ENVELOPES FOR THE BUILDING FUND ARE AT THE BACK OF THE CHURCH 

Please do not use your weekly offering envelope for the Building Fund 
 

 

 

 

 

AUTOMATIC DEBIT: Automatic Debit is available for those St. Joseph’s parishioners wishing 

to have their Sunday Offering debited directly from their bank account on a monthly basis. Those 

who wish to begin Automatic Debit are asked to call the parish office or to complete the necessary 

paperwork which is available at the Church entrance. 
 

THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS offer $1,000.00 bursaries for 

students entering post secondary education.  For more info please 

contact Dan Moloney 705-760-3187. 

Next K of C meeting is Tuesday May 21th in the 

hall. Executive Meeting at 7:00pm. and General 

meeting starts at 7:30:pm.   
 

WANT TO BECOME CATHOLIC?  

Fr. Sany has been approached by a family of 4 and 2 individuals to 

join the Catholic Church through participating in RCIA courses. 

There is a course planned for this summer. If anyone is interested 

or knows someone who may be interested in becoming Catholic, 

please contact Fr. Sany as soon as possible.  
 

 

May 25-26 Saturday 5:00 pm Sunday 10:00 am
Eucharistic 

Ministers
Bob Condon, Rosemary Towns Ed Leahy, Maureen Sullivan

Lectors Darlene Sullivan Tom McInnis

Altar Servers

Catherine Carlow,                            

Christine & Samantha van der Vegt
Hayleigh Heffernan and Any Available

Hospitality Mike & Darlene Sullivan Jim & Marian Coughlin

Ushers Gerald Heffernan Paul Yasyszczuk

Bell Ringer Andy Vollering Paul Yasyszczuk

Altar Cleaning Darlene Sullivan, Suzanne Allen May 20-24

Counters Tom & Dorothy Conlin, Jill Scott Tuesday, May 21, 2019

 

 
May 19, 2019  

FIFTH SUNDAY OF EASTER   

Sixth Sunday of Easter- May 26 

St. Joseph’s Parish Mass Intentions 
TUESDAY May 21 
8:30 am  ╬ Frank Pecoskie (by Audrey Bruce) 
WEDNESDAY May 22 
8:30 am ╬ Cathy Vollering (by Jack & May Eileen Holland) 
THURSDAY May 23 
8:30 am ╬ Madelyn Leahy (by Karen Johnston & Family) 
FRIDAY May 24 
8:30 am ╬ Madeline Keating (by Gerald & Pauline Heffernan) 
SATURDAY May 25 
5:00 pm ╬ For the People of the Parish 
SUNDAY May 26 
10:00 am Joan Larkin (by Patricia Larkin) 
 
 Parish Stewardship   Last Year  This Year 

May 12     $2,841       $2,133 
   We thank you for your continued support of our Parish! 

 

CONGRATULATIONS  

TO Elijah Heffernan 

WHO IS MAKING  

HIS FIRST  

HOLY COMMUNION  

TODAY  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



EASE PRAY FOR …. Father David West and Herb Doris 

If you have someone you would like added to the prayer list and/or they would 

like communion brought to them (in hospital or at home),  please call the Parish 

Office 705 652-3231. 
 

INFORMATION SESSION ON RESPONDING TO SEXUAL ABUSE BY CLERGY 

Since the release of the CCCB document, Protecting Minors against Sexual Abuse and the 

February 2019 Vatican meeting on Protecting Minors in the Church, many people have 

questions about the issue of sexual abuse by clergy in the Roman Catholic Church.  This will be 

an information session with a presentation by Most Reverend Daniel Miehm, Fr. Joe Moran, 

Robyn Henighan, and Deirdre Thomas.  The presentation will be followed by discussion and 

questions.  St. Anne Parish Hall, Wednesday, May 29, 7:00 p.m. to 9:00 p.m. All are welcome! 

 

MASS OF ST. PEREGRINE St. Alphonsus, Tuesday, May 21st, 7:00pm. We 

have all been touched by cancer in one way or another, and this Mass is a beautiful 

way to unite ourselves in prayer. Blessing with the relics of St. Peregrine and also 

an opportunity to receive the Sacrament of Holy Anointing of the Sick. 
 

VIANNEY FAIR 2019 Sunday August 18 from 1 pm to 7 pm, the Vianney Fair is 

a family-friendly day of friendship and play celebrating and promoting religious 

vocations in the Diocese of Peterborough. Hosted on the beautiful property of 

Paschal and Sylvia McCloskey, 2097 Heritage Line, Peterborough. 1:PM 

celebration of Holy Mass by His Excellency, Bishop Daniel Miehm. A great 

afternoon will follow with swimming, children's games, live music and supper to cap off the day. 

Mark your calendar in anticipation of a Spirit-filled day of activities for the whole 

family!   Family Rate: $45/2 Adults + any number of their own children. Individual Rate: 

$15/Adult, Children Under 12 FREE (limit of 2 free kids with each paid adult ticket) Members of 

Consecrated Religious Communities: Free (Registration Required) 
 

FAITH AND FUN: SUMMER CAMP FOR GIRLS with the Sisters Servants of the Lord and 

the Virgin of Matara Dates: July 23-26, 2019 at Warsaw Caves 

Conversation Area, Ages:8-18 Cost: $50 per girl.  Activities Include: 

Daily Mass and Rosary, learning about our faith, as well as traditional 

summer camp activities. More info, or to sign up, please contact M. Parousia 

m.parousia@servidoras.org or 705-977-1648 (see flyer on bulletin board) 
 

RETREAT FOR YOUNG PROFESSIONALS Silent Ignatian weekend retreat for young 

professionals (19-39) at Manresa, Pickering. Father John O’Brien S.J. assistant for Vocations 

has led many retreats on the spiritual exercises of St. Ignatius. Cost: $220.00 per person. Date: 

May 31-June 2, 2019 for further information: http://www.manresa-canada.ca/ 
 

ST. PAUL’S NORWOOD 150TH ANNIVERSARY: Sunday June 2nd, St. Paul’s will be 

celebrating its 150th Anniversary. Mass will be celebrated by Bishop Miehm at 10 am. Lunch 

will follow. Tickets for the lunch Adults $10.00, Children 6-12 $5.children under 5 free. All 

tickets must be bought in advance. For more information or tickets please contact Julia Barber 

705-639-2292 by Saturday May 25, 2019. 

Bishop: Most. Rev. Daniel Miehm        CWL: Mary McKeiver 705-652-3874 

Pastor: Rev. Fr. Sanyatson Seshaiah       Knights of Col.: Dan Moloney  705-760-3187 

Secretary: Maryann Clancy               Hall Rental: Contact the Parish Office 

Mass Times: Sat 5 pm, Sun 10 am              Parish Office Hours: Tues/Thurs 9am - 4pm 

Marriage:                                                                                             St. Joseph’s  School 

by arrangement                                                                                Principal: Julie Selby 

(min. 6 months prior)                                                                                       705 652-3961 

Baptism:                                                                                             Peterborough Diocese 

by arrangement with                                                     peterboroughdiocese.org 

the Parish Office                                                                                        Home Communion 

Reconciliation:                week of First Friday 

Sat 4:00—4:30 pm               anytime upon request                                                                                      

or by appointment                                                   Music: Tina McCarthy                                                                              

Cemetery Board:                                   705-313-0065 

Bob Condon 705-772-6071                  Amy Melanson 933-9247  

 

mailto:m.parousia@servidoras.org
http://www.manresa-canada.ca/

